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The month of May brings to mind beautiful flowers reminding 

us of all the wonderful benefits of God. 

Well at least that’s what comes to my mind, what about 

yours? These days are filled with death and destruction as the 

norm. When will it change for the better? 

The Holy Scriptures reminds us in Jeremiah 29:11 that he knows the plans he has 

for us, to prosper and to do us no harm… 

So why do we consistently promote the things that do not reflect our belonging 

to the God with plans for us, to do us no harm. 

Why do we not trust in the God of our salvation to bring us the prosperity he has 

for us, maybe it’s because we have dismissed him as our God. The way we have 

been living surely does not reflect our creator, so it must be that we reflect the 

god of this world, Satan. 

If we truly belong to our heavenly father then there ought to be some evidence to 

suggest the same. It’s May people not only by the calendar, but also spiritually. 

It’s May, the time of our God presenting us as his beautiful floral arrangement to 

this jacked up world bent on death and destruction. 

Come back to the God responsible for the very breath we breathe and for the 

wonderful peace he offers.    Don’t put your trust in man whom cannot seem to 

stop his own destruction.  Get to Church and renew your trust in God, the one 

that controls the future! 
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